From: Victoria Cousineau

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 10:38 PM
To: Kelly, Sean

Subject: Gros Morne National Park

Dear C-NLOPB,
We don't want to see our beloved Gros Morne turned into an industrialized landscape. We
want to protect its pristine natural beauty that it's recognized for internationally. Please keep

the park and surrounding area free of oil drilling and fracking.

Thank you,
Victoria Cousineau

Victoria Cousineau



